

NEWS RELEASE

CONTACT: FREDERICK M. HERRMANN, P EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

(609) 292-8700

FOR RELEASE:

June 15, 1994

PRESS ADVISORY

The New Jersey Election Law Enforcement Commission has proposed new regulations concerning the permissible uses of contributions received by a candidate, candidate committee, joint candidates committee, or legislative leadership committee for campaign expenses, ordinary office holding expenses, and other purposes. This proposal is another step in implementing the 1993 amendments to the Campaign Reporting Law made in 1993.

A full text of the proposal is available for purchase by contacting the Election Law Enforcement Commission, and will be published on or about July 5, 1994, in the <u>New Jersey Register</u>.

A public hearing on this proposal will be held at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, July 13, 1994 at:

Somerset County Administration Bldg.

Freeholders' Meeting Room

20 Grove St

Somerville, NJ

Persons wishing to testify should contact the Commission in advance of the hearing.

Written comments should be submitted by August 4, 1994 to:

Gregory E. Nagy, Esq., Legal Director

New Jersey Election Law Enforcement Commission

CN 185

Trenton, NJ 08625-0185